MKJ Gigacl ear

Ultrafast Fibre Broadband

LTD
Dear Sir/Madam,

As part of the project to bring Gigaclear Ultrafast Broadband to your area, MKJ Group will be undertaking excavation
works outside of your property. We would like to take this chance to thank you in advance for your patience whilst
the works are in progress.

Due to the narrow width of Station Road, Brize Norton we are legally required to close the Road to complete our
works here. The closure will be in place 24 hours a day for 26 consecutive days between 11/01/2021 - 08/02/2021,
which has been approved by OCC Highways Department.

Our works will begin outside No. 39 and will finish outside No. 102 Station Road. Please see the Map below which
highlights the section of Road that will affected by the closure:
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We will try to maintain resident access to properties, business premises and driveways using driveway boards and at
all times during the closure and we ask for your patience whilst our site team do so. Once the closure is set up, we
will put out ‘Business as Usual’ signs. We ask that you refrain from parking your car in the immediate works site
during working times as this will enable us to efficiently complete the works within the dates set out above.

We hope that this letter provides all the information you require regarding the upcoming works in your Road but
should you have any questions or require any further information then please do not hesitate to contact the MKJ
Group Office on the number below and we will be happy to help.

With thanks once again,

GROUPLTD

Office Telephone Number: 01488 73393

Email: info@mkjgroup.co.uk

Office Opening Hours: Monday — Friday 08:00 — 16:30



